OSU Veterinary Hospital Offers Aid to Tornado Animal Victims

(Stillwater, Okla., May 21, 2013) — Oklahoma State University’s Center for Veterinary Health
Sciences is reaching out to animal owners affected by the recent Oklahoma tornados.

“OSU’s veterinary center is here to support the victims of the recent Oklahoma tornados,” says
Dr. Jean Sander, dean of the center. “We will provide needed veterinary care for animals
injured during the severe storms that have hit Oklahomans so hard.”

Animal owners or referring veterinarians can call OSU’s Veterinary Medical Hospital in Stillwater
at (405) 744-7000 to make arrangements to have their animals treated.

Donations to support this relief effort will be greatly appreciated and can be easily made online
at http://www.cvhs.okstate.edu/oarf or by calling (405) 385-5607.

Contact: Derinda Blakeney, APR | OSU Center for Veterinary Health Sciences | 405-744-6740 |
derinda@okstate.edu

Oklahoma State University is a modern land-grant university. OSU’s Center for Veterinary
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Health Sciences is the
only veterinary college in Oklahoma. One of 28 veterinary colleges in the United States, it is
fully accredited by the Council on Education of the American Veterinary Medical Association.
The center’s

Boren Veterinary Medical Teaching Hospital

is open to the public and provides routine and specialized care for small and large animals. It
also offers 24-hour emergency care and is certified by the American Animal Hospital
Association. OSU is preparing students for a brighter future and building a brighter world for all.
OSU improves the lives of people in Oklahoma, the nation, and the world through integrated,
high quality teaching, research and outreach. For more information, visit
www.cvhs.okstate.edu

or call (405) 744-7000.
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